PAVEMENT MARKING - STRUCTURES
Eff.  1-2-2018

Final pavement marking on this project will be completed by District Operations personnel.  The Contractor shall still be required to place and remove short term striping and remove work zone pavement marking.  To coordinate striping, the Contractor shall notify the District Traffic Operations Engineer, Gary Sims, at 217-251-4859 as soon as all work has been completed and the roadway has been reopened.

